
From: Nhsbsa.eibss (NHS BUSINESS SERVICES AUTHORITY) 
Sent: 29 May 2019 14:51 
To: 'Pete Burney' 
Subject: RE: Peter Burney's letter concerning hospital appointment for liver procedure 

Dear Pete, 

Thank you for your further information. 

We will require a discretionary one-off payment application for the claim. 

The current medical letter received supports up to 3 nights stay, if your stay is longer 
please request evidence of this from the hospital. 

Please provide a quote for the accommodation for your wife when you know the length 
of the stay in hospital. Due to the circumstances we will only require one quote for the 
hotel of choice. 

We will also require evidence of payment for the taxi fares once paid. 

Kind regards 

- ------------ ----------------- - - - ----- ---; 

GRO-D 

NHS Business Services Authority 
England Infected Blood Support Scheme 

Tel: .0300 330 129-4 
www.nhsbs .nhs. k/FIBS . 

Business Services Authority 

Bridge House, 152 Pilgrim Street, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE16SN. 

Please read our email disclaimer online at: http./Iwww.nhsbsa.nhs. uWemail. 
To reduce our environmental footprint, please only print when necessary. 

From: Pete Burne} GRO-C 
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